
18/07/2020 

MS Susan Bruce 
41 Bellevue PDE 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
nielsenm@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am incredibly shocked that this issue should have come up again. I had thought that this 
issue had been blocked by the community previously. 
I have lived in North Curl Curl for 30 years, and I remember the days when the smell of the 
lagoon at low tide was horrific. We have come a long way since then, and I appreciate the 
council support for the lagoon, and surrounding park.

Please do not allow this. Surely a location at Harbord road, somewhere into Brookvale 
industrial area would suit Optus' purpose just as well. 
It just seems ridiculous. 

Sent: 18/07/2020 3:49:16 PM
Subject: Online Submission


